
 

June 7, 2023 

Dear Lawmakers: 

As members of the Pitt-Greensburg Alumni Association (PGAA) Board of Directors, we 
represent companies and organizations based in Pennsylvania and business partners 
with the University of Pittsburgh at Greensburg. We are writing today to relay the vital 
role that the Pitt-Greensburg campus plays in strengthening our economy—locally and 
throughout the state. As alumni of Pitt-Greensburg, we have experienced first-hand the 
quality education provided at the Westmoreland County campus. 

Some ways that Pitt-Greensburg adds value to our community include: 

• A statewide economic impact of around $79.9 million annually. 
 

• Generating $4.1 million in state and local tax revenues annually. 
 

• Sustaining 810 jobs that contribute to the economic viability of Westmoreland 
County and the region. 
 

• Over the past five years, educating more than 7,000 students, including 94% who 
call Pennsylvania home. 
 

• Fueling our local workforce with more than 300 graduates each year, including 
65% who stay, work and help to advance our state’s economy. 
 

• Growing a network of more than 10,000 alumni who live in Pennsylvania, 
primarily in Westmoreland and Allegheny Counties. 
 

• Contributing nearly $4 million annually in employee and student volunteer time. 
 

• Maintaining a Military Friendly School distinction for 12 consecutive years and 
achieving Gold distinction in 2022, thanks to a steadfast commitment to serving 
and supporting veterans. 
 

• Elevating the reputation of our region via successes such as the establishment of 
the Pitt School of Nursing in Westmoreland County, Center for Applied Research, 
and Community Arts Reintegration Project. 

 
These examples speak to the many ways that Pitt-Greensburg is a proven engine of 
opportunity for the region. We are proud of Pitt’s role in our community and grateful to 
have such a powerful ally in advancing the important work of strengthening 
Pennsylvania’s families, economies and future. 

Respectfully submitted on behalf of the PGAA Board, 
 

 

 

Robert Najim, CPA, CPIM, MBA 

Chair, PGAA Board of Directors 

150 Finoli Drive 
Greensburg, PA 15601 
724-836-7496 
PGAA@pitt.edu 
Greensburg.pitt.edu 
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Robert Najim, CPA, CPIM, MBA 
Director of Global Supply Chain  
& Strategic Sourcing 
Resolve Surgical Technologies 
 

Huong Vo 
Registered Nurse, UPMC Traveling Staff 
 

Harry Bowser  
Retired Educator 
Southmoreland School District 
 

Lindsay Shrader 
Front Desk Assistant 
Genesis Medical Associates 
 

Kyle Bloser  
Project Manager 
 

Timothy C. Dugan 
President & CEO, Olympus Energy  
 

Michel M. Keller  
Vice President of Education & Workforce 
Development, Private Industry Council 
 

John Eric Kerlicker Jr  
Teacher, Jeannette City School District  
 

Matthew R. Schachte, Esq 
Owner & Supervising Attorney 
Schachte Law Group 
 

William Richard Shrum 
Freelance Reporter 
 

Ashley Brocious 
Senior Security Intel Specialist VP 
Citizens Bank 
 

John Felice 
Labor Arbitrator  
 

Andy Garsteck  
Retired Mail Carrier, USPS  
 

Michael Krzanowski 
Personal Lines Assistant Underwriter 
W.N. Tuscano Agency  
 

Bernadette Skoczylas 
Retired Educator, Wilkinsburg School District 
 

Katie Byers 
Assistant Director/Career Consultant 
St. Vincent University  
 

Chuck Goulding  
Academic Coordinator/Adjunct Faculty 
College of the Florida Keys  
 

Jim Murphy 
Retired Educator 
Hollidaysburg Area School District 
 

Phillip Novak  
VP Recruitment Manager, PNC 
 

Chad Eric Smith  
Director of Communications and Brand 
Management 
Mural Arts Philadelphia  
 

Scott Szypulski, MBA 
Post Award Administrator 
University of Pittsburgh 



 


